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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIABOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUT'CREEKPLAZA

WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596

JU>1i 879

-:Docket Ho. 50-397

Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. N. 0. Strand
Managing Director

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report on Deficiency Involving Defective Steel Plate In Supporting
Structures for Pipe Whip Restraints, HNP No. 2 (your letter of
May 31, 1979)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded a report pursuant
to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated and should we require additional
information concerning this matter, we will contact you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincer ely,

ngelke .

Director


